
 

 

2nd February 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
Thank you to those of you that were able to attend our recent Year 11 Parents’ evening. We hope that 
you found this informative and beneficial in supporting your child with their next steps in all subjects.  
 
We are writing to invite you to attend a Year 11 Revision Evening on Thursday 8th February at 6pm. This 
will be a 30-minute presentation, offering helpful revision tips and guidance for students and parents, 
including: 
 

• Clarity on when the examinations will take place. 

• Expectations for mock examinations and final examinations. 

• How to plan revision effectively. 

• Research driven methods to revise effectively. 

• Where to access academic and emotional support. 

• Providing information about revision websites and resources to take away. 

 

Feedback from students and parents for previous similar events has been very positive and we really 
hope that you will be able to join us. All students that attend will receive 10 points towards their ‘100 
Club’ ticket to prom. 
 
If parents and carers are unable to attend, we would still encourage pupils to join us. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr G. Davis 
College Leader 
 


